
 
 

STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 
Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 
Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc 

 

 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
August 1, 2023 
 
Denise Sabo  
Northeast Site Solutions  
420 Main Street, Unit 3  
Sturbridge, MA 01566-1359  
denise@northeastsitesolutions.com  
 
RE: PETITION NO. 1571 - Dish Wireless, LLC petition for a declaratory ruling, pursuant to 

Connecticut General Statutes §4-176 and §16-50k, for proposed modifications to an 
existing telecommunications facility located at the Norwich Public Works Department, 
50 Clinton Avenue, Norwich, Connecticut. 

 
Dear Denise Sabo: 
 
The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of your request for an additional extension 
of time to respond to interrogatories for the above-referenced petition for a declaratory ruling 
dated August 1, 2023. 
 
Pursuant to Section 16-50j-22a of the Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies, the Council 
hereby grants the request for an extension of time to September 13, 2023. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Melanie Bachman 
Executive Director 
 
MB/IN/laf 
 
c: Service List, dated May 1, 2023 
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From: Denise Sabo <denise@northeastsitesolutions.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 1, 2023 2:58 PM 
To: Fontaine, Lisa <Lisa.Fontaine@ct.gov> 
Cc: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov>; Deborah Chase 
<deborah@northeastsitesolutions.com> 
Subject: RE: Petition No. 1571 Council Interrogatories to Petitioner (Crown-DISH - 826313) - Ext 
Request - Council Decision 
 
Good afternoon,  
  
We would like to request an additional 30 day extension. We are still pending some information for our 
responses.  
  
Thank you,  
Denise  
  
Denise Sabo 
Phone: (203) 435-3640 
Email: denise@northeastsitesolutions.com 
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